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Bacon’s College ensures that every student is well educated, cared for and exhorted to achieve the 
academic and personal excellence that will lead to university or skilled work and to a fulfilled life. 

‘I came to give life, life in all its fullness’ 
John 10:10 

Celebration of Year 11 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we reach the end of this remarkable year, I wanted to take a moment to reflect and to say a heartfelt 

thank you for all your support during your child’s journey through Year 11. 

It’s hard to believe that the time has come for our Year 11 students to complete their final exams and 

begin a well-earned summer break. They have shown outstanding determination, resilience, and maturity, 

particularly over the past few months. We are immensely proud of each and every one of them for their 

commitment and effort. 

Last Wednesday, we were delighted to celebrate their achievements at the end-of-year prom. It was a 

truly memorable evening, made extra special by the wonderful weather and the unique setting aboard The 

Golden Salamander. With three decks, a spacious rooftop, and the iconic sights of London gliding by, it 

really was the perfect backdrop for a well-deserved celebration. The students were a credit to themselves 

and to the school, dancing the night away with endless energy and impeccable behaviour throughout.  

I would like to express my sincere thanks to all the staff who made this event possible and such a success. 

A special mention must go to Ms Fraser for organising a fantastic spread of food, which was greatly 

enjoyed by everyone. 

As our students now look ahead to new opportunities — whether they are returning to Bacon’s College 

Sixth Form, starting a college course, an apprenticeship, or venturing into the world of work — we wish 

them every success and happiness for the future. They leave us not only with their exam results but also 

with friendships, memories, and skills that will serve them well wherever they go next. 

Finally, on behalf of everyone at Bacon’s College, I want to thank you — our parents and carers — for the 

unwavering support, encouragement, and trust you have given over the past five years. It has been a 

privilege to watch your children grow into such capable and inspiring young people. 



I hope you all enjoy a restful and enjoyable summer break. To those returning in September, we look 

forward to welcoming you back. To everyone else, please stay in touch — you will always remain part of 

the Bacon’s College family.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

Miss Hickman 

(Head of Year 11) 

 

 

Forthcoming events 

• Year 11 results day- Thursday 21st August 2025 

 

 


